Special Meeting (Joint Grant and Chelan PUD) of the Commission
of Public Utility District No. 1 of Chelan County, Washington
April 13,2018

The special meeting of the Commission of Public Utility District No. 1 of Chelan County, Washington,
was held at the Port of Quincy, 101 F Street SW, Quincy, Washington, on April 13, 2018,
at the hour of 10:00 am, pursuant to proper notice thereof.

Commissioners Present: Garry Arseneault
Dennis Bolz

A quorum was not present and as a result the meeting was not called to order
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